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To Margo.Kozicki@dpcd.vic.gov.au

cc Andrea_McIntosh@URSCorp.com, ecarless@agl.com.au

bcc

Subject EES Referral (Revised Version-2009R0001)

History: This message has been replied to.

Margo, 

Hi. I just tried to ring you on the landline to notify you that we were about to re-submit the attached 

EES Referral and understand that you are away sick today. 

Further to your correspondence dated 30 November, 2009, requesting revision to the submitted EES 
Referral, on behalf of AGL, please find attached the final copy for your consideration and processing. 

Hard copy in the mail also. 

I also attach a copy of our letter to the Vic EPA requesting confirmation of the Air Quality model and a 

brief chronology of the earlier dialogue also with the Authority for your information : 

Chronology of Events withChronology of Events withChronology of Events withChronology of Events with     ((((Vic EPAVic EPAVic EPAVic EPA) -) -) -) - 
URS met intially with John Frame (Vic EPA) on 13 November, 2008 to discuss the project and �

relevant EPA issues. 
URS met again with John Frame (Vic EPA) on Friday 30th January, 2009 @ 3pm to discuss �

the project and proposed air quality modelling and assessment. 
URS sent a letter on 30 January, 2009  to John Frame (Vic EPA) confirming our discussions �

and requesting endorsement of the proposed air quality modelling. 
No response in writing to URS letter dated 30 January, 2009, was received from John Frame �

(Vic EPA). In-principle verbal support was given by John Frame to the modelling proposed. 
URS followed up John Frame (Vic EPA) again on the 6th April, 2009 and still received no �

response. 
URS received advice from John Frame (Vic EPA) on the 16th June, 2009, confirming that he �

had not received any feedback internally. It is our understanding that we were to lodge the 
modelling proposal for approval prior to submission of the WAA. (which is to follow the EES 
Referral and Minister for Planning's decision).

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Regards, 

Sean Myers
Senior Principal  - Environment & Planning
URS Australia Pty Ltd
Level 6, 1 Southbank Boulevard, Southbank VIC 3006 
Phone : + 61 3 8699 7661 Fax: + 61 3 8699 7550 Mobile: 0418 553 608

mail to: sean_myers@urscorp.com  visit our website at http//www.ap.urscorp.com 
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